
North Stonington Volunteer 

Fire Company 
Board Minutes 

February 10, 2020 
Approved 

 
 

Charlie Steinhart IV – Chairman    Charlie Steinhart V – Chief 
Greg Howell       Chris Appleton - excused 
Kyle Bergel – President     Andy Leary 
Larry Chappell       Zack Abbott 
Mike White       Kathleen H Bond – Secretary 
Grant Lieper       Matt McGowan 
 
Susan Henderson – Bookkeeper 
Carol Howell – Insurance Committee 
Joe Cassata 
Mike Urgo – First Selectman 
 
Open 7:01 
PUBLIC  COMMENTS: 
 Mike Urgo spoke and said he was here to see what the insurance issues 
were 
 Charlie Steinhart IV, Charlie Steinhart V, Grant Lieper spoke on some of 
the insurance issues 
 Mike said he sent Kyle and Kathy a copy of the CIRMA spread sheet to 
compare with what the company has now 
 Charlie Steinhart IV told Mike that any communication between him or 
any one else from the town, a copy has to be send to Kathleen H Bond, 
Recording Secretary. 
 
Last month’s Board minutes accepted 
 
Town Bills: 
            $19840.45 
 MM2 to pay the bills, discussion, so voted Unanimously 
 
Town Financials: 
 Went over the town budget 
 
 
 
 



Chief’s Report: 
 Charlie Steinhart V, Kyle Bergel, Matt McGowan are certified for gear 
inspection and testing. Anyone can go on line and get certified, Chief’s 
recommended this 
 Chief ordered and has received a hydro test machine, will have to do 
second half of gear testing soon 
 RIT class to be held on March 5th, 7th, and 8th 
 At the end of March will be responding as a RIT Team to surrounding 
towns 
 Other classes coming up 
 Truck maintenance done 
 DO NOT park your vehicles on the lawn 
 
President’s Report: 
 The town still has to reimburse to fire company for insurance on 267 
building, Mike Urgo says that they need and invoice, when they get one they 
will pay the money 
 Fire alarm at 267 building has been installed, Chief will check it out on 
Tuesday to see how it works. There is still some fine tuning to be done 
 
Old Town Business:  None 
New Town Business: 
 Angel Run to raise money for Children’s Burn Center, May 23, 2020 
 Thank card from family at 99 Anna Farm Road West 
 President indicated that the ambulance got rid of the LOSAP plan, 
discussion, table for now 
 
Adjourn 7:35 
  


